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As a medical social worker in Portland for the last decade, I’ve seen the devastation 

caused to people living in these situations when they are priced out by space rent 

increases.  

 

I wish increases could be limited to the COLA% increase of social security, because 

that would offer the most protection for people who have the least rental mobility in 

our communities.   

 

That said, this is a great step to offering these tenants some rental protections 

beyond what they currently have. Thank you for considering support for this measure!  


